
COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 
 
 

DATE:  April 6, 2023 
 
TO:  Zoning Hearing Officer 
 
FROM: Tiare Pena, Project Planner 
 
SUBJECT: CONTINUANCE OF USE PERMIT RENEWAL FILE NO:  

PLN2004-00106 
 
PROPOSAL 
 
The applicant proposes to renew their Use Permit to allow the continued 
operation of a Wireless Telecommunications Facility located at 3001 Edgewood 
Road, in unincorporated San Carlos. Due to illness, staff is requesting that this 
item PLN2004-00106 be continued to the meeting of 4/20/2023.   
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Zoning Hearing Officer continue this item to the public meeting of April 
20, 2023. 
 


	PROPOSAL

